

November 9, 2017

The Honorable French Hill Member of Congress 1501 North University Avenue, Suite 630 Little Rock, AR 72207-5190

Dear Congressman Hill:

This is in further response to your October 27 letter regarding the Post Office located at 5420 Kavanagh Blvd in Little Rock, Arkansas.

As you know, the current lease for this facility runs through July 2018 and provides a 5-year renewal option. I am pleased to report that USPS has agreed to extend the lease.

If I can be of assistance with other postal issues, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Dimitry Pompée

Government Relations Representative